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Preference Pte. Ltd.

The Preferred Name in Entrance Systems

Disclaimer:
This drawing shows the actual stage of product development at the date indicated. No claims or damages in any
form can be made against Preference Pte. Ltd. as a result of the interpretation of this drawing. This drawing
remains the property of Preference Pte. Ltd. and is made available to third parties only for the duration of
contractual obligations. All rights connected with this drawing remain in possession of Preference Pte. Ltd. This
drawing may not be copied or handed over to third parties without the express consent of Preference Pte. Ltd.
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Date :  08-JAN-2014

Model: KH15 Round Knob

--Size -/-Sheet

-Rev.-:-Scalewww.preference.com.sg
Preference Pte. Ltd.

The Preferred Name in Entrance Systems

Disclaimer:
This drawing shows the actual stage of product development at the date indicated. No claims or damages in any
form can be made against Preference Pte. Ltd. as a result of the interpretation of this drawing. This drawing
remains the property of Preference Pte. Ltd. and is made available to third parties only for the duration of
contractual obligations. All rights connected with this drawing remain in possession of Preference Pte. Ltd. This
drawing may not be copied or handed over to third parties without the express consent of Preference Pte. Ltd.
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--Size -/-Sheet

-Rev.-:-Scalewww.preference.com.sg
Preference Pte. Ltd.

The Preferred Name in Entrance Systems

Disclaimer:
This drawing shows the actual stage of product development at the date indicated. No claims or damages in any
form can be made against Preference Pte. Ltd. as a result of the interpretation of this drawing. This drawing
remains the property of Preference Pte. Ltd. and is made available to third parties only for the duration of
contractual obligations. All rights connected with this drawing remain in possession of Preference Pte. Ltd. This
drawing may not be copied or handed over to third parties without the express consent of Preference Pte. Ltd.
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--Size -/-Sheet

-Rev.-:-Scalewww.preference.com.sg
Preference Pte. Ltd.

The Preferred Name in Entrance Systems

Disclaimer:
This drawing shows the actual stage of product development at the date indicated. No claims or damages in any
form can be made against Preference Pte. Ltd. as a result of the interpretation of this drawing. This drawing
remains the property of Preference Pte. Ltd. and is made available to third parties only for the duration of
contractual obligations. All rights connected with this drawing remain in possession of Preference Pte. Ltd. This
drawing may not be copied or handed over to third parties without the express consent of Preference Pte. Ltd.
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Preference Pte. Ltd.

The Preferred Name in Entrance Systems

Disclaimer:
This drawing shows the actual stage of product development at the date indicated. No claims or damages in any
form can be made against Preference Pte. Ltd. as a result of the interpretation of this drawing. This drawing
remains the property of Preference Pte. Ltd. and is made available to third parties only for the duration of
contractual obligations. All rights connected with this drawing remain in possession of Preference Pte. Ltd. This
drawing may not be copied or handed over to third parties without the express consent of Preference Pte. Ltd.
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Preference Pte. Ltd.

The Preferred Name in Entrance Systems

Disclaimer:
This drawing shows the actual stage of product development at the date indicated. No claims or damages in any
form can be made against Preference Pte. Ltd. as a result of the interpretation of this drawing. This drawing
remains the property of Preference Pte. Ltd. and is made available to third parties only for the duration of
contractual obligations. All rights connected with this drawing remain in possession of Preference Pte. Ltd. This
drawing may not be copied or handed over to third parties without the express consent of Preference Pte. Ltd.
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Preference Pte. Ltd.

The Preferred Name in Entrance Systems

Disclaimer:
This drawing shows the actual stage of product development at the date indicated. No claims or damages in any
form can be made against Preference Pte. Ltd. as a result of the interpretation of this drawing. This drawing
remains the property of Preference Pte. Ltd. and is made available to third parties only for the duration of
contractual obligations. All rights connected with this drawing remain in possession of Preference Pte. Ltd. This
drawing may not be copied or handed over to third parties without the express consent of Preference Pte. Ltd.
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Preference Pte. Ltd.

The Preferred Name in Entrance Systems

Disclaimer:
This drawing shows the actual stage of product development at the date indicated. No claims or damages in any
form can be made against Preference Pte. Ltd. as a result of the interpretation of this drawing. This drawing
remains the property of Preference Pte. Ltd. and is made available to third parties only for the duration of
contractual obligations. All rights connected with this drawing remain in possession of Preference Pte. Ltd. This
drawing may not be copied or handed over to third parties without the express consent of Preference Pte. Ltd.
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Preference Pte. Ltd.

The Preferred Name in Entrance Systems

Disclaimer:
This drawing shows the actual stage of product development at the date indicated. No claims or damages in any
form can be made against Preference Pte. Ltd. as a result of the interpretation of this drawing. This drawing
remains the property of Preference Pte. Ltd. and is made available to third parties only for the duration of
contractual obligations. All rights connected with this drawing remain in possession of Preference Pte. Ltd. This
drawing may not be copied or handed over to third parties without the express consent of Preference Pte. Ltd.
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Preference Pte. Ltd.

The Preferred Name in Entrance Systems

Disclaimer:
This drawing shows the actual stage of product development at the date indicated. No claims or damages in any
form can be made against Preference Pte. Ltd. as a result of the interpretation of this drawing. This drawing
remains the property of Preference Pte. Ltd. and is made available to third parties only for the duration of
contractual obligations. All rights connected with this drawing remain in possession of Preference Pte. Ltd. This
drawing may not be copied or handed over to third parties without the express consent of Preference Pte. Ltd.
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Preference Pte. Ltd.

The Preferred Name in Entrance Systems

Disclaimer:
This drawing shows the actual stage of product development at the date indicated. No claims or damages in any
form can be made against Preference Pte. Ltd. as a result of the interpretation of this drawing. This drawing
remains the property of Preference Pte. Ltd. and is made available to third parties only for the duration of
contractual obligations. All rights connected with this drawing remain in possession of Preference Pte. Ltd. This
drawing may not be copied or handed over to third parties without the express consent of Preference Pte. Ltd.
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Preference Pte. Ltd.

The Preferred Name in Entrance Systems

Disclaimer:
This drawing shows the actual stage of product development at the date indicated. No claims or damages in any
form can be made against Preference Pte. Ltd. as a result of the interpretation of this drawing. This drawing
remains the property of Preference Pte. Ltd. and is made available to third parties only for the duration of
contractual obligations. All rights connected with this drawing remain in possession of Preference Pte. Ltd. This
drawing may not be copied or handed over to third parties without the express consent of Preference Pte. Ltd.
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Preference Pte. Ltd.

The Preferred Name in Entrance Systems

Disclaimer:
This drawing shows the actual stage of product development at the date indicated. No claims or damages in any
form can be made against Preference Pte. Ltd. as a result of the interpretation of this drawing. This drawing
remains the property of Preference Pte. Ltd. and is made available to third parties only for the duration of
contractual obligations. All rights connected with this drawing remain in possession of Preference Pte. Ltd. This
drawing may not be copied or handed over to third parties without the express consent of Preference Pte. Ltd.
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